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February 4, 2010 
 
 
Re: End of Life Announcement – H Series 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer / Partner, 
 
 
The 2001 version of the safety agency specification UL 60950-1 for power supplies expires in 
December 2010. Usually revision changes are minor for industrial power supplies, but the 
2005 version would necessitate retesting and compliance to the immunity specification 
EN61000-4, which is expensive in both fees and Engineering opportunity cost. 
 
TDK-Lambda has reviewed sales of our older products and will be issuing a last time buy 
notice for the models with the prefixes: 
 
HDA, HDB, HDC, HSB, HSC, HSD, HSN, HTC, HTD & OVP12 
 
TDK-Lambda recognizes that as a past customer of one or more of these products, you may 
need additional units until substitution testing is complete or for service spares.  We are 
offering a last time purchase opportunity for these products until July 30th, 2010.  All deliveries 
will be before November 30th, 2010.  Please understand that these orders would be non-
cancelable and non-returnable. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
David Norton 
Vice President of Marketing 


